
 

 

PARK AND RECREATION COMMITTEE 

10-18-19   7:30 a.m. 

 

Members Present: Todd Talaski, Clint Braun and Kenneth Rathje   

Others Present: Jamie Learman & Troy Hartz  

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 a.m. 

 

The committee discussed the proposed School recreation agreement.  The committee decided 

to wait to see what action the township recreation committee does and then have a joint meeting 

with the township board. 

 

Campers in the parking lot of Pointe Park was discussed.  It was felt that this would be a way to 

bring in some revenue for the City’s future recreation plans.  Kenneth Rathje said he doesn’t want 

to see it.  Charlotte Braun said she is against campers at the Breakwall.  Warren Kappen stated 

he has a waiting list of people that want to camp.  He also stated there is minimal maintainence 

once the water and sewer are installed.  Clyde Campbell asked if there was any other place for 

that and said he was against it.  There was discussion held about possible other locations for this.  

Talaski made a recommendation to spend up to $750 to have Gerald Bergman draw up a 

preliminary plan for campsites.  Rathje – No; Talaski & Braun – Yes. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

Jamie Learman Office Admin. / Clerk                          Todd Talaski, Acting Chairperson 


